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Ranked choice voting will further destroy elections in Oregon. Other states that have 

used it have shown that it is confusing to voters and it benefits candidates who thrive 

on a confused population. That is one of the reasons democrats support this effort. 

Please reject this effort and keep Oregon's system as it is. 


